
Blackfeet Language – Native American Studies 
Board report Dec. 2019 
 
The decade ends and we still have much to look forward to. I have spent the last 
few weeks conjuring up ideas for a ‘grammar’ book. The attachments are the first 
steps in creating a grammar book that doesn’t take the time to describe linguistic 
jargon or syntactic theories. They are documents that offer a key and strait 
Blackfoot language. They are based on methods I have encountered in the past and 
it is m attempt to mimic oral language and the recursive nature of languages into 
writing format. Just to emphasis, a part I think is essential is these documents value 
niitsii•ṗo´•˝sin and most of the English is translated from Blackfoot by the person 
using the documents (students and teachers). I have confidence that any member 
of the board can complete the documents, I recommend to name document, for it 
is the most simplified. Note that these are first drafts and errors will most likely 
occur but with rounds of editing they will be perfections.    


